
Tuesday 12th December 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

6B’s Compliment Chain Reward

As a result of their excellent behaviour, 6B have completed their compliment chain and have earned a
reward which will take place on Monday 18th December 2023 in the afternoon.

The children have decided on a selection of activities including:

● PJ party along with a movie,
● Hot chocolate

In addition to this, the children can bring in one snack should they want to, they will be eating this when they
are watching the film. Please ensure this is a small snack as the compliment chain party is happening after
lunchtime. In addition, we are a Nut Aware school so please check that there are no nut products. Fizzy
drinks are not permitted either.

I will provide the powdered hot chocolate for them so we can make the hot chocolates in the classroom,
please let me know if your child cannot or should not drink this.

The children should bring in their outfits for the compliment chain party in a bag so they can change after
lunch, before the party begins. Please ensure that if your child wants to change into sports gear, it must not
be football related.

Kind regards,

Miss Z Baxevanidis

Percy Road Hampton Middlesex TW12 2LA ● Telephone 020 8979 2545 ● E-mail office.hjs@hpp.school


